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15th October 2019 

 

Harvest Appeal 2019 

 

It is that time of year again where we help to collect food for the Bradford North Food Bank. The food bank help to 

care for local people in crisis throughout the winter months. They rely on donations of food to help support people 

facing a crisis within communities across the UK. Without donations, the foodbank would really struggle to operate, 

and that is why our support is needed more than ever this Harvest 

The change in the seasons is a time when their foodbank sees an increased demand in services. The Harvest period is 
the perfect opportunity for them to stock up on a range of items, ensuring that they can continue to provide food 
parcels to people struggling during these busier months. 
 

Please see overleaf for the list of suggested donations. 

Any donations would be greatly appreciated. If you could please bring any donations into school by Monday 21st 

October. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Clapham 
Head of School  
 

 


